## Looking for a Primary School place for September 2021?







St. Andrew's Church of England Primary School would like to invite you to

A ZOOM Meeting with David Hodgson HT and Laura Moseley EYFS Lead to find out about our wonderful school and what we can offer.

Wednesday 4th November at 5.30 p.m.

Please email school to book a place head@st-andrews.lincs.sch.uk

St Andrew's is a special place for your child to grow and develop into a mature citizen. In March 2017 our school was judged 'Good' by Ofsted and 'Outstanding' for our Church School Status, so please join our meeting or why not visit our website

http://www.st-andrews.lincs.sch.uk or Twitter @LeasStAndrews to discover more about our wonderful school.